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New Website on Ranunculus
Jennifer Zurko

Onings Holland has launched a new website—

www.italianranunculus.com—to promote American and locally 

grown Italian Ranunculus, anemone and Icelandic Poppies. 

Onings Holland is the exclusive representative in the U.S. and 

Canada for Biancheri Creations’ cut flower varieties. Until 

recently, the Cloni Ranunculus sold in stores were only grown 

and imported in from Italy. But now, a handful of U.S. growers 

are growing them year-round. GT 


